BSA Executive Committee Email Vote 
MINUTES
November 1, 2021

Email Vote sent to Cynthia Jones, Michael Donoghue, Vivian Negron-Ortiz, Melanie Link-Perez, Chris Pires and Lucinda McDade.

An email was sent to the Executive Committee to consider adjusting the insurance coverage purchased by BSA for a Directors and Officers liability policy.  Every year at this time, BSA staff work with our insurance broker to renew BSA commercial liability insurance as well as our Directors and Officers insurance.   
This year, our D&O policy premium has increased by 30%.  We understand that it is a hard market for insurance at the moment, which is driving up premiums.  
 
Our BSA D&O policy provides $5 million in coverage for our Board members.   According to Massnonprofit.org, D&O insurance protects against, “Any actual or alleged act or omission, error, misstatement, misleading statement, neglect or breach of duty by an insured person in the discharge of his/her duties.” It also covers personnel issues, including discrimination, wrongful termination, harassment, failure to provide services and mismanaging assets.  
 
BSA staff research shows that most claims are normally settled for $36-$100,000K. Staff also spoke with several CEOs of nonprofit organizations, some associations and one scientific society.  All had coverage in the $1 - $5 million range with most in the $1-2 million range.  Our broker also sees most nonprofits that he works with have coverage in the $1-2 million range.
 
The Executive Committee considered in the possibility of reducing our D&O insurance coverage to $2 million.

VOTE PASSES. 
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